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The whole week flew away so 

fast and suddenly it was Friday. 

The topic of today was 

finishing the travel agency 

catalogue and presenting our 

work in English and Spanish 

in international teams in front 

of an audience. 

We arrived at school at 7.45 a.m. as every day and from 8.00 a.m. to 10.00 a.m. 

we were working in international teams to finish our catalogues, which we 

started on Wednesday. Again we worked in the computer room. We also divided 

up roles as to who was going to 

present what and in what language 

English and Spanish and had to 

learn it. We were all nervous, but by 

10 o'clock we were ready.  

The presentations by teams lasted from 

10.00 to 12.30. Despite the 

nervousness we all made it through 

and our friends rewarded us with applause. After the presentations we received 

certificates and our foreign guests also received small gifts. 

At 1 p.m. we went together for 

lunch in the dining room, again 

for a typical Czech meal of pork, 

dumplings and cabbage and 

after lunch it was time to say 

goodbye. 

The French and Spanish 

teams were leaving the school 

by minibus for the airport at 1.45 p.m. There was a big goodbye and a lot of 

tears. We made a lot of friends during the week and we didn't want to say goodbye 

at all. 

The Slovenian and Polish team went 

home with their hosts and left at 6.00 

p.m. from the bus station, where they 

were seen off by the Czech 

coordinator and the host families. 
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We all felt that the time had 

passed too quickly and it 

couldn't have been a week. 

Anyway, we made new 

friends, learned a lot about 

the work of a travel agent and 

tour guide and will definitely 

keep in touch with our 

friends in the future. 
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